
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
GCSE Results Day 2022 
 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to collect and celebrate their GCSE results on 
Thursday 25th August 2022 from 12.00 pm. On this day, Year 10 pupils will be invited into 
school to collect their results by form group during the allocated time slots below: 
 

GCSE Collection Times By Form Groups 
 

Time Slot 
 

Form Group 

12.00 – 12.10 10Y 

12.10 – 12.20 10S 

12.20 – 12.30 10O 

12.30 – 12.40 10G 

12.40 – 12.50 10L 

12.50 – 1.00 10B 

 
 
Pupils are asked to enter via the Pupil Entrance at the front of school, collect their results from the 
Pupil Reception area, and then join family, staff and other pupils in the courtyard to celebrate their 
successes.   
 
If somebody else, such as a relative, is picking up results on behalf of your child then we will need 
written consent, signed by the student, to release the results. Without this, we will be unable to 
hand over their results.  
 
Staff will be on hand in the dining room to answer queries they may have and if there is no one 
available to collect your child’s results on the day, they will be e-mailed or posted home. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 25th August as we all celebrate our wonderful 
pupils’ achievements. 
. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Adele Slinn    
Headteacher  
 

YSGOL BRYN ALYN 
CHURCH STREET, GWERSYLLT, WREXHAM, LL11 4HD 

Tel: (01978) 720700     Fax: (01978) 752889  
Website:  www. ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk    

e-mail: mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Adele Slinn, B.A. (Hons.) NPQSL, NPQH 
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